
From: Soura, Christian
To: Leake, Bradley <Brad.Leake@dss.sc.gov>

Date: 7/26/2012 4:46:39 PM
Subject: RE: Memo from Senator Hatch; Re: TANF Waivers

                Got it - thanks for the note.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Leake, Bradley [mailto:Brad.Leake@dss.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 4:43 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Memo from Senator Hatch; Re: TANF Waivers
 
Mr. Soura,
                SCDSS Director Lillian Koller asked me to provide the following link to you:  http://www.finance.senate.
gov/newsroom/ranking/release/?id=6b8e0d5a-73c2-4684-a387-2ed09d14c6f9
 
                It is a memo from Senator Orrin Hatch concerning the recent TANF waiver controversy.  Senator Hatch 
explains that while Utah does believe changes need to be made to TANF, these changes should be made through the 
typical legislative processes and via a long-overdue “wholesale examination of the TANF program,” not through 
legally questionable waivers from the executive branch. 
 

The last paragraph articulates this well:

“In 2011 the Administration solicited input from the states on “administrative flexibility.” The Utah DWS submitted 

recommendations (letter attached) to the Administration on February 28, 2011. However, the comments from Utah bear only 

passing resemblance to the “guidance” from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It’s true that Utah would 

like to be judged on actually getting people back into the workforce and would like some relief from various accounting 

practices.  These are eminently reasonable perspectives which would certainly be germane in a “regular order” 

congressional process for reauthorizing TANF.”

Thank you and have a good evening!
 

Brad D. Leake
SC DSS, Office of the State Director
PO Box 1520
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: 803-898-7417
 
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, or is otherwise privileged or confidential.  
This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or 
agent responsible for delivering this message to the recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly 
prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this message in error, 
please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete this message.
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